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Greene County Opens Mon View Roller Rink 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
WAYNESBURG – The Greene County Recreation Department has announced the Mon View 
Roller Rink in Greensboro will open for the season on Friday, November 6. In order to be in 
compliance with CDC Guidelines and state restrictions, skating hours and procedures will be 
modified for the rest of this year. The mandated capacity for the rink will be 55 people. There 
will be two sessions on Fridays. The sessions will be 6:30 to 8:30 and 9:00 to 11:00. The rink 
will be disinfected between sessions. On Saturdays, the public session will run from 7:00 – 10:00 
pm. Private parties can be booked on Saturdays and Sundays from 1:00 – 3:00 and 4:00 – 6:00.   

 Individuals will be required to wear masks and have their temperature taken at the door. They 
will also be advised to follow social distancing guidelines. The concession stand will be limited 
to soda, water and pre-packaged snacks. Tickets can be purchased in advance over the phone at 
724-852-5323. Those tickets can either be picked up at the Recreation Office at the Fairgrounds 
or left at will-call at the roller rink gate. Capacity updates will be posted on the Greene County 
Recreation Facebook page. In addition, tickets will also be sold at the door; however, admittance 
will be subject to capacity limits.    

Mon View recently received a $50,000 renovation to repair water damage and install drainage. 
The county is also in the process of installing air-conditioning, so the rink can be utilized year-
round for multiple events. The skating rink has also invested in new rental skates.  The Mon 
View Roller Rink is located at 377 Stoney Hill Road in Greensboro.  

Additional information can be obtained on the Greene County Website, the Greene County 
Commissioner’s Facebook page or by calling the Department of Recreation at (724) 852-5323. 

 

 


